
1st November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Remembrance Assembly

Whoville & Wonderland Class would very much like to invite you to join them on Thursday
9th November 2023 at 2.45pm for a remembrance assembly which will be held at Mundesley
Junior School.

Space will be limited to a maximum of 2 people per child (this includes children/siblings).

Please click the link to book your seats so we are able to accommodate you:
https://forms.gle/7484j2QPrgrLB2oh9

At the end children will go back to class and can be collected from their normal locations.

We very much hope that you will be able to join us!

Kind Regards

Mrs Farmer-Wright Miss Gray & Miss Roberts
Whoville Class Teacher Wonderland Class Teachers

https://forms.gle/7484j2QPrgrLB2oh9

